
 

 

M E M O R A N D U M 
         October 9, 2002 
  
  
  
TO:  All Locations 
  
FROM: Information Technology Services 
  Office of Information Technology 
  
SUBJECT: E-MAIL SECURITY BREECH 
  
There has been a breech in school security that is causing proliferation of an off color e-
mail message. This message is not being sent by the school, but by a method called 
spamming. Spamming is the flooding of the Internet with many copies of the same 
message, in an attempt to force the message on people who otherwise would choose 
not to receive it.   Information Technology Services (ITS) is working with the school to 
correct this situation. 
  
If you have any questions regarding this memo, please call Support Services at 305-
995-3705(0). 
  
 


